
  
YEAR 5 OVERNIGHT CANBERRA CAMP 

REMINDER 
Dear Parents, 
 

Camp week – Monday 4th November to Tuesday 5th November (Term 4, Week 4). 
 

DEPARTURE DETAILS: 

• Children need to be at school on Monday by 7:00am on the basketball court (in case of 
rain under the COLA). We will depart for Canberra by 7:45am. 

 

• Please avoid parking in Benaud Street, all other access gates will be open.  
 

• Children who suffer from travel sickness should take their medication before leaving. Travel 
sickness medication for the return journey must be packaged and labelled and handed to their 
class teacher on Monday morning prior to departure. 

 

• Please respect our neighbours around the school and limit the level of noise.  
 

• Please pack recess, lunch, afternoon tea and a water bottle into a day bag for your child on 
Monday. On Tuesday, all food is provided.  

 

• No food can be eaten on the bus. 
 

NO MOBILE PHONES, iPods, digital cameras or electronic games ARE PERMITTED.  
A disposable camera is OK. 

 

MEDICATION 
Any medication needed during the week must be packaged (eg. plastic zip-lock bag or envelope and 
must include the child’s name and clear instructions in original packaging from pharmacist). 
Please include type of medication, how much to be taken and when. All medication must be 
handed to their class teacher on the morning of departure. Under no circumstances will medication 
be administered unless a medical form has been completed. 

 

GETTING HOME 
On Tuesday afternoon we will arrive back at school – BENAUD STREET GATE – at approximately 
7:00pm. Please regularly check our Facebook page for live updates in regard to our arrival time.  
Please ensure that your child is picked up from Benaud Street as they will be carrying luggage and 
will be very tired!! 

 
The camp rules will be explained on arrival. Any children who are unable to follow these rules may be 
sent home (This could mean a phone call at 2:00am for you to come to Canberra and collect your child). 
Please explain the importance of displaying best behaviour at all times and the importance of following 
instructions. 
 
We are looking forward to an excellent two days full of great activities. Should you have any queries, 
please contact Miss Edwards on 9622 2449.  
 
Mr A Bowmer       Mrs Hathi, Mr Velonas, Miss Sheppard, 
Principal               Miss Vernon, Mrs Segaram & Ms Banoub 
                   Supervising Teachers 
 


